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Dear partners,

VSE OZS International Office <ozs@vse.cz>

Cuma 2 Aralik 2022 11:47

VSE OZS International Office

REGISTRATIONS OPEN: International Staff Training Week and International Teaching Week

High

we are happy to inform you that we have just opened registration for our 11th Prague International Staff

Week (more details could be found here) which will take place between April 24 and 27, 2023. This training is aimed
mainly at our colleagues from International Offices and the capacity of the event is 20 participants. It will focus on
challenges connected with Erasmus Without Paper implementation, well-being of staff and students and
International Office PR activities. The registrations are open until January 21, 2023.

During the same period (April 23-29, 2023) VSE Faculty of Management (our only faculty located outside of Prague
in beautiful Southern Bohemian city Jindrichuv Hradec) will organize International Teaching Week (more details
here). Participation is free of charge, selected participants will need to cover travel costs, accommodation (visa and
insurance, if needed), and meals. Academics from all over the world are welcome to apply by January 21, 2023.

Let us know if you have any questions. Please, feel free to forward this announcement to your colleagues.

We look forward to welcoming you in the Czech Republic!
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